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    We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Administration Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.30pm 
School commences at 8.55am-School finishes at 3.05pm 

 

Students are not supervised before 8.30am 

Parent Reminder   —     Student Allergies 
 

Cobar Public School is an ‘ALLERGY AWARE’ School. 
Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively discouraged 
from bringing nuts and nut based products onto the Cobar Public 
School site. 
Please keep this in mind when packing recess and  lunch for your     
children.  
Thank you. 

AWARDS 
 

5 Award  -  
Joseph Jones, Michael Arnold, Isla McCormack, Harlee 
Pagett, Zane Corfe 
 

15 Award  -  
Heath Gibbs 
 

25 Award -  
Jasmine McCormack, Charlotte Cowan, Corey Martin, Liam 
Corfe, Dustin Newham, Jake Prendergast 
 

50 Award - 
Kyra Orcher, Tyrin Orcher, Bailey Griffiths 
 

75 Award - 
David Clarke 
 

125 Award -  
Lenny Hill, George Peter 
 

150 Award -  
Rylie Mooney, Riley Williams 
 

350 Award  -   
Lilly Deppeler, Jaylee Williams, Ronin Chandler 
 

Principal’s Report 
 

Our students thoroughly enjoyed the performance by 
the Sydney Symphony Orchestra Players Friday of 
last week. A very high level of engagement in the 
activities and watching students as they listened it 
was evident that they were also really enjoying the 
music. 
 

We look forward to seeing next year’s Kindergarten 
students as they come into our Smooth Start  
Program for the first time this week. 
 

Year 6 students will participate in the first of the 
Buckwaroon Landcare days Thursday this week to 
be held at St John’s. They will travel to Nullagoola 
Station in the following week for on country activi-
ties. These are annual days where students learn 
more about their local environment and how to take 
care of it. 
 

Year 6 will also be involved again in transition to 
high school activities this Friday and we hope they 
enjoy learning about what high school will be like 
for them next year. 
 

Staff have discussed the number of siblings getting 
up at our Friday assembly to be on stage when an 
award is given. To ensure the focus remains on the 
student receiving the award, siblings from other 
classes are to remain seated in their class group. Sib-
lings with parents/carers may come on stage with the 
parent/carer. 
 
Jonathan Harvey 
Principal 

 
We are a school community of  

Responsible, Respectful, Learners 
 

AWARDS 
 

Trip Ackerley, Harlee Pagett, Niklaus Flack-Hogan, Ayla 
Allan, Bailey Robinson, Noah Betcke, George Peter,  
Annabelle Cowan, Isaac Betcke, Amaya Butcher, Pypa  
Lesslie, Cooper Suridge, Alana Cooper-Knott, Mahleah  
Varley, Emma Griffiths, Josie Myer-Ryan, Corey Compton, 
Jamie-Lea Dean, Ashton White, Gunnar Wicks, Indirose 
Saunders, Dustin Newham, Cooper Pemberton-Land, Senio 
Taufao, Holly-May Drady, Georgia Hooker, Levi Prince, Kai 
Prendergast, Myah Paul, Makyra Orcher, David Clarke,  
Riley Bruce 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

20.10  Pink Day 

27.10  Day for Daniel 

1.11  STEAM night 

10.11 
To  

13.11 

 Mid-Term Break 

6.12  Year 6  Farewell  

12.12  Presentation Day 
         Where : Golf Club 
         Time:  9.30  - 11.30 

15.12  Christmas Assembly - 1.40pm - 3pm  
 Last day for Students 

Week Date Class 

2 20.10.23 1/2C 

4 03.11.23 5/6D 

6 17.11.23 5/6S 

8 01.12.23 5/6R 

10 16.12.23 Christmas  
Assembly 

Whole School ASSEMBLY 
Start: 12.05pm 

 

 

School Attendance 
 
 

If you would like more information about attendance, please go to the link below. 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/school-attendance 

PBL  
Focus of the Week 

 

Stay in Bounds 
 

Responsible Respectful Learners 

CPS Newsletter is available: 
 

• via Facebook - Cobar Public School 
 

• CPS website https://cobar-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
 

• Printed copies can be collected from the CPS  
 

•  Administration Office if you prefer this  
           format. 



Ashton Campbell 

Jake Prendergast 

Gunnar Wicks 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Gunnar noticed a bottle of milk had been 
left by someone in the eating area. Gunnar 
(without prompting) went and picked it up 
and placed it in the recycling bin. Gunnar 

showed respect for his school, the                   

environment, and showed what a                      
responsible member of the school he is. 

 
Great work Gunnar! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Jake was spotted by Ernie for 

comforting other students when 
they were a bit nervous about 

the excursion. 
 

Well done Jake! 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
Ashton was very helpful on the 

Copper Team excursion, Ernie was 
super impressed with him for  

helping other students learn  to 
 re pack their bags on the  

excursion. 
 

Excellent work Ashton! 







FRIDAY 27th OCTOBER 

Day for Daniel 

Friday 27th October 

Wear Red 

Gold Coin Donation 





 

Help your Year 6 child as they approach their time in High School. Headspace are offering FREE 
webinars to support Parents and Carers. Find out more via this link: 
 
 
  https://www.eventbrite.com.au/cc/parentcarer-webinars-for-supporting-young-people-2539129 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com.au%2Fcc%2Fparentcarer-webinars-for-supporting-young-people-2539129&data=05%7C01%7CNEISHA.LEHMANN1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C204fcfb7e6fc45dee41008dbceb2a443%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c2593



